
 

 

Confidential 

 

Ref No: NSE/CML/2021/07                  February 19, 2021  

 

The Company Secretary 

All Listed Companies 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

 

Sub: Access/Usage of new URL for filing of Information and/or application on NEAPS  

 

This is in continuation to the Exchange circular dated December 04, 2020 and December 29, 

2020 bearing Ref no. NSE/CML/2020/56 and NSE/CML/2020/61 respectively, informing 

about the launch of new URL for NEAPS (NSE Electronic Application Processing System).  

 

Companies have been using the URLs https://www.connect2nse.com/LISTING/ and 

https://neaps.nseindia.com/LISTING/ for making submissions on NEAPS. An additional URL 

https://neaps.nseindia.com/NEWLISTINGCORP/ was provided to companies for making the 

submissions.  

 

It is to be noted that the URLs https://www.connect2nse.com/LISTING/ and 

https://neaps.nseindia.com/LISTING/ shall be discontinued w.e.f. February 24, 2021 and all 

the submissions shall be required to be made by the companies using the following URL: 

 

https://neaps.nseindia.com/NEWLISTINGCORP/  

 

For any assistance required while using new URL, please mark an email on 

takeover@nse.co.in. You may also reach out on our toll free no. 1800 266 0058. 

 

 

Yours faithfully,  

For National Stock Exchange of India Limited  

 

 

Avishkar Naik 

Head – Listing Compliance 
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